
WE CAN DO MORE …WE CAN DO MORE …WE CAN DO MORE …WE CAN DO MORE …WE CAN DO MORE …
Your HRAA thanks each and every person who participated in
the fight to date against OAW’s proposed water rate increase!

We can do more to make sure our voices are
heard.  We stood united as a community, and our voices
were heard at the PUCO public forum on December 5. As the
PUCO debates our future water prices, let’s make sure the
message we sent at our public forum does not fade. Please
feel free to participate in the following:

Let Senator Goodman know your comments:
Call him at (614) 466-8064
OR
write to him at Honorable David Goodman

ATTN:  Matt Peters
State House
Room 125
Columbus, OH  43215

HRAA President Jim Welch has communicated with Senator David Goodman about the
OAW proposed rate increase. According to Jim, Senator Goodman stated that he would
like to hear comments from the residents about OAW and the rate increase and water
quality issues.

Write to our Governor-Elect Ted Strickland:
Governor-Elect Strickland is accepting letters now; he will be sworn into office on
January 8, 2007. Write to him at Office of Governor-Elect Strickland

Riffe Center, Suite 1948
77 South High Street
Columbus, OH  43215

Contact the Editor of This Week:
Call (614) 841-1781
OR
e-mail editorial@thisweeknews.com.

Have your water tested by the PUCO:
The PUCO Water/Waste Specialist Facility and Operation Field Division Service Monitor-
ing and Enforcemnt number is (614) 752-8351. Be sure to say that you need the test
results to go in our case.  You must specify our case number:  06-0433-WS-AIR.


